
             AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION DAY 

          @ 
          GEORGETOWN FALL FAIR              

http://www.georgetownfallfair.ca/ 
 

              Friday September 7th, 2018, 9:45 am - 2:00 pm  

 Georgetown Fairgrounds 

 

       Location AGRICULTURAL AWARENESS TENT 
 

 

        

Return form and payment to:    Alternate Contact:        

Elizabeth Taylor                                  Viviean   Cunningham 

19 Faludon Drive                                905-877-6885 

Georgetown, ON, L7G 1H6                

905-877-6885905-877-4726 

Office Use 

Payment Received  _______ 

Payment Returned _______ 

  

 

 

  

 

AGRICULTURAL AWARENESS DAY SCHOOL BOOKING FORM 

 

Please compete and return by June 22, 2018 with the $50.00/class registration fee.  
 

Name of School:        Phone    

 

 Yes, we will be attending. 
 

Please note that spots are available for 8 classes only – register now. 

 

 

Staff Contact Person:           

  

 

Contact e-mail for summer communication _____________________________________ 

 

 

Number of grade 3 classes attending:                 Approximate Number of Students:                    

( maximum 25-30 students per grouping) 

 

Teacher(s) Attending:           

 

             

 

 

Students will arrive:  by bus  on foot 

  

Signature of Principal or designate:         
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Further instructions (i.e. bus parking directions, lunch arrangements) will be delivered to your 

school at the end of August. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at Georgetown Fair! 


